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To: wastecomments
Subject: DRS

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organisation. Do not click links or open attachments
unless you recognise the sender and know the content is safe.

Hiya,
The Deposit Return Scheme is not a new thing.

In the 1960’s & 1970s, all the soft drinks were delivered in glass bottles. If you brought the empty glass bottle back
to the shop, you got a shilling.

Glass bottles were never dumped on the roadside, because the likes of me & young lads like me were constantly
looking for empty Coca-Cola, 7Up, Tayior Keith & Lucozade bottles to bring back for the shilling. And with the

proceeds we bought footballs & played in the street until it was too dark to see the football anymore.

| suggest you stop consulting about it & just make it happen. It has been done in Ireland before, successfully.

Sincerely,






